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September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back to a new school year and a new start for both of our schools as the lead schools for the new Primary Wing of the Success For All Educational Trust, which already includes three local secondary schools, Redden Court School, Sanders School and The Royal Liberty School.

This is an exciting departure for both wings of the Trust, which will enable our school communities to achieve closer primary/secondary transitions, provide us with potential funding and career development opportunities, and ensure that the highest possible standards are aimed for and achieved.
We are also pleased to be able to return to some usual school routines, following the lifting of the national pandemic restrictions in July; at present, our updated risk assessment, which is available on the school website, is continuing with some necessary control measures, such as the staggered times of the school day, and the organisation of school lunches, until the end of September, when it is due to be reviewed in line with the local authority guidelines. Thank you for your continued compliance and co-operation with these necessary amendments to the usual school day.

We are delighted to be welcoming some new staff to the schools. Mrs Hoddy and Mrs Siddle have been appointed as Inclusion Managers across both schools, on a job share basis. 
We also welcome Mrs Mortimore as a Y3 class teacher and Mrs Preston as a Y6 class teacher, all of whom we look forward to working with in the forthcoming school year.
We also welcome all of our Year 3 pupils to the Junior School, as well as our new Reception pupils to the Infant School, who are being admitted part time next week.

Wishing you all a very happy and enjoyable start to the autumn term and the new school year.
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Please note that our usual swimming timetable will resume this half term, and will be continued in the summer term 2022.

Details of all session dates will be sent out separately by both schools.
Bikes/Scooters
Please note that, due to COVID 19 restrictions, bikes and scooters cannot be stored on the school site at the present time until further notice.

Thank you.



ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 – 2022
AUTUMN FIRST HALF
CALENDAR DATES
	AUTUMN TERM
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	Monday 13th September


	Reception pupils admitted part time

	Wednesday 15th September 
	Years 1-6 Autumn term curriculum newsletters published 



	Wednesday 22nd September
	Years 1-6 curriculum presentations published

	Monday 27th September

	Reception pupils admitted full time

	Wednesday 29th September
	Reception curriculum presentation published

	Friday 8th October


	Individual pupil photographs

	W/C Monday 18th October
	Virtual parents’ evenings – dates to be confirmed

	Wednesday 20h October 

	Harvest festival performances published

	Thursday 21st October

	Year 1 phonics workshop/Year 3 maths workshop presentations published 

	Monday 25th – 

Friday 29th October
	HALF TERM






�


School Websites


Please visit our school websites for current information at:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.riseparkinfants.co.uk" �www.riseparkinfants.co.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk" �www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk�





N.B. Rise Park Facebook page and Twitter feed to be published soon.
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